
September 13, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear QuarkNet members, friends, and colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to announce that our new website is ready. Our new, simple URL 

is https://quarknet.org. 

 

Update your bookmarks and check it out. 

 

When you go to the site, you will find a new home page with a new look—but with much the same 

useful content. To log in, you will find the LOG IN button at the top right. (Your login credentials 

for the previous site work here as well.) 

 

Logging in brings you to your profile page. Is your profile up to date? Check by going to the Edit 

tab near the top left. Go ahead, update that profile—and your profile picture, too.  

 

Back in View mode, notice a menu in the dark blue bar near the top and indented to the right. To 

find your center group, for example, go to MY STUFF > MY GROUPS. To help you do almost 

anything else, we have a whole series of instructive articles in the HOW TO group; go to MY 

GROUPS > HOW TO. 

 

The new QuarkNet site is ready, but we will all discover glitches and small problems in the coming 

weeks. When you run into a problem or something that just does not look right to you, please use 

the problems form at https://quarknet.org/content/quarknet-website-problems-and-questions. You 

will also find it in the HOW TO group. 

 

Finally, please feel free to contact a staff teacher with your questions or concerns. We're here to 

help. 

 

We think you will like the new site. We sure do. Thanks to Sudha and Joel for their work getting 

our new site launched. 

 

Thanks and all the best, 

 

The QuarkNet Staff 
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